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70-398

National Institute of Standards
and Technology
ATIN: Mr, L. E. Pevey, Chief
Occuputional Health and
Safety Division
Gaithersburg, MD 20899

Dear Mr. Pevey:

This is 1n response to your letters of May 23 and July 16, 1990 regarding the
withdrawal of your May 23 physical security plan submittal.

We have reviewed your request and agree there is no requirement to maintain a
fnysical security plan on file with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission under
icense No., SNM-362, as stated in your July 16, 1990 letter. You must continue
to follow 10 CFR 73.67(f) for sites that possess or use special nuclear
material of low strategic significance (Category II1). If you decide to
increase the material you possess you should apply 10 CFR 73, as appropriate.

Sincerely,

; Theodo: € S. Sherry Chief
/) ; Domes tic Safeguards and Regional
¢  QOversight Branch
/ Division of Safeguards
and Transportation, NMSS
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